Carla Hoekzema

From: Steve Szafran

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:51 AM
To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: Candace 2.15.19

From: Candace <windstarshadow@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 9:33 AM

To: Plancom <plancom@shorelinewa.gov>; Steve Szafran <sszafran@shorelinewa.gov>; City Council
<Council@shorelinewa.gov>; CMO <CMO@shorelinewa.gov>; Rachael Markle <rmarkle@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposed to the Iron Brothers Rezone - Shoreline

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

o

This rezone would have a big impacted way beyond the area that is proposed.

The impact of the rezone would have a big effect for blocks around, like less trees, parking issues,
and with more cars using the streets it would cause need for more street repairs.

With more people there would be taller buildings that block views for the current people living there,
more noise, more light glare at night, noxious car fumes, and it would cause a increase of crime in the
entire neighborhood. That would cause Shorline to hire more police.

All these things will cost Shoreline more than it's worth. | like Shoreline. That's why | moved

here. But with all these proposed changes will cause me to like it much less. Please! Do Not
Rezone. Please..... Once you start this, the urban sprawl will not stop. Then Shoreline will be Just



